
Reception Summer 1 

 

                   English  

 

This half term we will be focusing on the text ‘The 

Very Hungry Caterpillar’. We will be using this text 

to learn all about the life cycle of a butterfly and 

how we can care for caterpillars to ensure they 

transform into butterflies. 

                  The World 

This half term we are looking at Castles and 

Kings and Queens. We will be starting this topic 

after our visit to Skipton Castle on 16th April. 
 

Children are re-

quired to bring 

their book 

bags every 

day and read 

their home 

reader every 

day. Please ensure you are 

signing their reading record 

so your child receives the do-

jo points. 

Library books will continue to 

be changed on a Friday.              Maths 

 This half term we will be con-

tinuing working on numbers 

to 10, how they are made, 

doubles to 10. We will be 

looking at 3D shapes as well 

during this half term to be 

able identify these in the en-

vironment and the properties 

of them. 

 

Stay and Play sessions 

 

The stay and play sessions for this half term will be 

Tuesday 21st May and Wednesday 22nd May. You 

will receive an invite from your child with the date 

which you will be invited for as we are unable to 

accommodate all the parents on the same day. 

This will be followed by a meeting with Mrs Hendry 

to discuss different things which have been shared 

with us over the half term. 


